PRESS RELEASE
Mar-Del Watermelon Association
P.O. Box 319
Hebron, Maryland 21830
410-749-9587 phone & 443-260-1925 fax
mardelmelon@hotmail.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT:  Michelle Wright
Mar-Del Watermelon Association is proud to announce the sponsorship of two $1,500 scholarships to high school seniors who plan to pursue a degree in agriculture or a degree related to agriculture.  All applicants must be enrolled in a college for the fall of 2022 and a resident of either Maryland or Delaware.
Please feel free to visit our website to download an application at www.mardelwatermelon.org or see your high school guidance counselor for information.  All applications must be postmarked by December 15, 2021.
We will announce scholarship winners February 2022.
Should you have additional questions, please email your inquiry to:  mardelmelon@hotmail.com.

